
HOW DOES SHAKESPEARE PRESENT ROMEO BEFORE

How does Shakespeare portray the character of Romeo in Romeo and Juliet? not such a hot headed man, he would
probably go to see friar before making his .

He gives Romeo different personalities so at times; Romeo is romantic, caring and passionate whereas at other
times, he can be funny and intelligent as well as having a dark and violent side. This also shows that Romeo
had an immature attitude towards his relationship with Rosaline, thus making his relationship with Juliet seem
more powerful in comparison. Act 3 Scene 1 Is Romeo a passionate character? The Friar reminds him to
consider Juliet and chides him for not thinking through the consequences of his actions for his wife. Romeo's
sense of foreboding as he makes his way to the Capulet feast anticipates his first meeting with Juliet: my mind
misgives Some consequence yet hanging in the stars Shall bitterly begin his fearful date I. Furthermore, the
idea of conflict is emphasized further when placed in juxtaposition with its antithesis theme love. Before he
kills himself, Romeo talks at length about his love for her: Romeo Death, that hath sucked the honey of thy
breath, Hath had no power yet upon thy beauty Act 5 Scene 3 Listening task In Act 2 Scene 2, Romeo has
crept into the Capulet garden and is looking up at Juliet as she appears on her balcony. In one ill-fated
moment, he placed his love of Juliet over his concern for Mercutio, and Mercutio was killed. In , he left his
wife and three children in order to become a playwright and actor. Shakespeare puts these to scenes side by
side by show Romeos drastic change in character we become familiar with it so it is more believable later in
the play when Romeo kill Tybolt by Shakespeare arranging the scenes in this way we see Romeo is a young
boy driven by his raging emotions. Question How does Romeo justify his actions when he kills Tybalt?
Presented are a plethora of variations of love including family love, true love and courtly love. Press enter to
begin your search How does Shakespeare present Romeo as a lover before and after meeting Juliet? This is the
use of iambic pentameter â€” a traditional meter for love poetry sounds like a heartbeat. Even when he
believes Juliet is dead, Romeo talks of her beauty. The play's emphasis on characters' eyes and the act of
looking accords with Romeo's role as a blind lover who doesn't believe that there could be another lady more
fair than his Rosaline. This shows that he is very serious about his love for Rosaline and feels his sadness is
not allowing him to have fun, but to grieve and moan. Family love or loyalty is evident throughout the
storyline. Sexual love is used in this play as comic relief between the serious parts, as an ice-breaker and to
keep the audience entertained. How does Romeo express his feelings about Juliet? This is clearly shown at the
end of Act 3 Scene 2 when Juliet receives the news that Romeo has been banished and Tybalt has been killed.
He attended school, but did not further his formal education after dropping out of grammar school. I will be
discussing how and why Romeo changes through out the play. Similar imagery creates a comic effect when
Romeo falls in love at first sight with Juliet at the Capulet feast. What revolves around that love, and the many
different circumstances, trials, and tribulations that a love might face can greatly influence the outcomes of
that love.


